
D1 October Hearing Committee Report 

D1 started the year at a balance of 5,194.10 and currently have a balance of 1,748.99 with the 

Wisconsin Lions Foundation Hearing program.  There is 1 pending, and have been 4 approvals 

that have been paid.  Most of the costs of the hearing aids are in the 500.00 to 600.00 dollar 

range on top of the 200.00 audiologist fee.  There has been 1 new additional approval and 

rejection as of Friday.  Based on the fact that we are in October and have several more months 

to go in the Lionistic year I am asking clubs to please consider some more funding towards the 

hearing fund so that we can continue to approve hearing aid requests as they come in. 


